
Towing and Ticketing Considered in La Crosse
Monday, 12 November 2012 09:53 - 

Could be changes yet this winter to enforcement of alternate side parking in     La Crosse.  The
city council next month will consider a proposal to allow  towing of cars on the wrong side of the
street when it snows.  Something  has to be done, says police lieutenant, Pat Hogan, to move
the cars that get in  the way

(Click for Audio)

Also being considered is a plan to possibly triple the cost for  alternate side tickets for those
cars on the wrong side of the street overnight  during a snow event.
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http://1410wizm.com/newsmedia/2012/11_November/12_Monday/Towing and Ticketing Considered in La Crosse/pat_hogan_3.mp3

